
May 9th, 2021

Order of Worship
 

Welcome 
 
Prelude
 
Call to Worship
 
Pastoral Prayer
 
Hymn
 
 
 
A�rmation of Faith
 
 
Gloria Patri
 
Confession &
Assurance
 
Hymn
 
 
Children's Message
 
Scripture 
 
Sermon
 
Great Thanksgiving 
 
Lord's Prayer
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Crown Him With Many
Crowns

UMH #327
 

The Apostles' Creed
UMH #881

 
 
 
 
 
 

Take Time To Be Holy
UMH #395

 
Rev. Becca Newcomb

 
John 15:9-17 

 
Rev. Steven Newcomb 

 
 
 
 
 

whartonfumc.org

 

Holy Communion
 
Hymn
 
 
Gifts, Tithes, &
O�erings
 
Benediction 
 
Postlude

 
 

The Summons
TFWS #2130

Mom to Mom
Parlor @ May 24th 9:30am
The last Spring Meeting for Mom to Mom will be Monday, May 24.
 
We will resume with new dates and additional meetings in the fall!

becca@whartonfumc.org

Text Noti�cations
Sign up for Text Noti�cations Today!

 



Senior Sunday!
May 16th 10:30am
We are so excited to get to celebrate all our high school and college
graduates in worship on May 16.
 
If you would like to be included in this celebration, please call the
church o�ce or email Pastor Becca at becca@whartonfumc.org.

Methodist Retirement Communities Mother's Day O�ering
We will be giving the opportunity to make a special o�ering today to
the Covenant Fund with Methodist Retirement Communities. This
fund is speci�cally to allow those who may outlive their �nancial
resources to stay in their homes at MRC. There are special o�ering
envelopes in the narthex today, or you can give online.

https://www.mrca�.org/giving

First United Methodist Church 
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May 9th, 2021

6th Sunday of Easter
Festival of the Christian Home

Living the Resurrection Worship Series

Our 4-Part Vision
Building Community

Growing Our Faith

Feeding the Hungry

Engaging the Children

To all who sin and need a Savior ...

To all who mourn and seek comfort ...

To all who are lonely and need a friend ...

To all who are weary and need rest ...

To whosoever will come ...

This church opens wide her door and her heart ...

And in the name of Jesus Christ, bids you welcome.



Summer 2021 Save the Dates
The following events are scheduled for this summer for Youth,
Children, & Families, so there is something here for everyone.  Be
sure to put them on your calendar.
 
Youth Beach Retreat
June 3-6
 
Family Day at the Zoo
June 18
 
Family Dat at Space Center Houston
June 29
 
Family Day at Museum of Natural Science
July 9
 
Youth Trampoline Park Lock-In
July 9 from 11PM - 6 AM
 
Vacation Bible School
July 12-16
 
If you have questions, email Pastor Becca at
becca@whartonfumc.org.

becca@whartonfumc.org

Holy Communion Each Week
At least for now, we will be o�ering Holy Communion every Sunday.
We want to be sure whenever you feel comfortable coming back to
worship the sacrament is available for you.
Also, if you are worshiping from home, you can pick up communion
elements the week before to have with you during worship. Just
come by the church during o�ce hours.  If you give us a call, we'll
even o�er curbside delivery.  If you cannot make it to the church,
call the church o�ce or email us at
whartonfumc@whartonfumc.org.  We will be happy to deliver the
communion elements to your home.

whartonfumc@whartonfumc.org
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Vacation Bible School
July 12th 9:00am - July 16th 12:00pm
Get ready for a week of adventure as we go on a quest to shine the
light of God's Love.
 
VBS is open to children at least 4 years old through those entering
5th grade.
 
There is no charge to participate!
 
It also takes a lot of volunteers to share the Love of Christ with
the children of our community, so volunteer to help. There is
truly a role for everyone!

https://www.whartonfumc.org/vbs

Children's Worship Resources
Each week we have worship packets available in the sanctuary for
children.  Please take the entire packet home with you when you
are done.  We do not need them back.
If you are worshiping from home, we can email you the materials. 
Just email our chidlren's director at adutcher@whartonfumc.org to
be added to the list.  You can also email Amy to arrange to pick up a
printed copy at the church the week before.

adutcher@whartonfumc.org

Vacation Bible School
July 12th 9:00am - July 16th 12:00pm
Get ready for a week of adventure as we go on a quest to shine the
light of God's Love.
 
VBS is open to children at least 4 years old through those entering
5th grade.
 
There is no charge to participate!
 
It also takes a lot of volunteers to share the Love of Christ with
the children of our community, so volunteer to help. There is
truly a role for everyone!

https://www.whartonfumc.org/vbs

Children's Worship Resources
Each week we have worship packets available in the sanctuary for
children.  Please take the entire packet home with you when you
are done.  We do not need them back.
If you are worshiping from home, we can email you the materials. 
Just email our chidlren's director at adutcher@whartonfumc.org to
be added to the list.  You can also email Amy to arrange to pick up a
printed copy at the church the week before.

adutcher@whartonfumc.org


